August 2, 2001

Ferrat and I excavated the southern half of L6020.  The soil remained the same brown, sterile soil type (with white "spots").  No artifacts were found again today.  I think we are pretty much finished with F6.  I had Ferrat straighten the baulks and scrape/sweep the  bottom of the trench.  

